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Lowndes shareholder Gary Kaleita discusses with Fox 35 how Seminole
County could begin issuing fines under proposed bear ordinance.

"I'm sure a lot of homeowners will choose to put their trash out on the day
of collection in a regular trash can or even in a plastic bag, and so trash
being the single biggest attractant, I think you're still going to have bear
issues in Seminole County."

Read the article: Seminole County could begin issuing fines under
proposed bear ordinance
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